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Governor extends Nyokum Greetings  

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B. D. Mishra (Retd.) has extended 

his greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Nyokum Festival. 

He expressed his hope that the festival, which is observed with traditional fervour 

and gaiety, will invoke blessings of Goddess Nyokum Ane, for peace and prosperity 

of the community and also the entire Mankind.  

In his message, the Governor said that Nyokum Yullo is one of the most important 

festivals of our Nyishi Tribe. This festival is the continuation of the rich traditions and 

cultural contexts of the Nyishi Fold. It now devolves on the new generations to reflect 

on the vibrant cultural traditions of the community and strengthen, preserve, protect 

and re-enforce the Nyishi cultural identity. I am sanguine that the present generation 

of the Fold will continue to guide the coming generations to keep their ethos going, 

he said. 

I convey my Best Wishes to one and all for the successful celebration of the Nyokum 

Yullo, the Governor said in his message. 
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